
 

 

Welcome!  

Welcome to the Moss Bury News. In this week’s edition, we will be finding out about the learning happening in Maple, and 
who took home Moss Bury’s Book in a Bag. 

Maple Class have been learning about how to make pop up storybooks in our DT lessons. The children designed their six 
page book and then used their plans to make their pop-up books. 

They wrote text and also drew pictures to match their stories as you would see in a real pop-up book. They then made 
the pop-ups so that as the pages are turned their characters became 3D. 

Finally, they designed the front cover and also wrote a blurb at the back of their books.  

We are so proud of their creativity, and they are proud of themselves too. 

 

 

What we’ve been up to... 

Moss Bury’s Book in a Bag 

Last Friday, one child from every class took their book in a bag home to read. They enjoyed a hot chocolate and a great 
book. If you have the book this week and would like your photograph in the Moss Bury News, please email a photograph 
to  jesscoton@mossbury.herts.sch.uk. 

 

 

 


